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Some Westside bus passengers will soon be taking the scenic route.

And Metro would like to apologize for that in advance.

Starting in mid-March, patrons of various Metro bus lines in the Sepulveda Pass and West Los Angeles could be
facing delays and detours due to the 405 Sepulveda Pass Widening Project, which will add a 10-mile northbound
carpool lane to the freeway.

Bus lines that travel on the freeway and through the construction area will be affected off and on until the project’s
completion, now scheduled for 2013.

Lines slated to be affected are as follows:

• Line 2-302: Sunset Boulevard
• Lines 4 and 704: Santa Monica Boulevard
• Lines 20, 720 and 920: Wilshire Boulevard
• Line 761: Sepulveda Boulevard and 405

Regular updates are available on Twitter.
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